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Whether you’re a veteran voter or a first-timer, the path to the General Election on 

Tuesday, November 8, has been a wild ride. As a library, we’re committed to making 

sure you have access to the information you need. Below are common questions voters 

have, as well as resources that answer those questions. 

 

I know about Hillary and Trump, but who’s on the ballot for other 

offices (like the House of Representatives)? 
If you go to www.Ballotpedia.org, you can pull up a voter’s guide for your complete local 

ballot. It gives you the names of the candidates and measures, as well as a brief 

description of each stance. You can also go to www.OnTheIssues.org or the candidates’ 

websites to research their platforms. 

 

Where is my polling place? 
Go to www.HeadCount.org and click  

on “Polling Place Finder.” Or look up  

“where is my polling place” on Google. 

 

What kind of photo ID do I  

need to bring? 
Go to www.AlabamaVotes.gov/ 

VoterID.aspx?a=Voters for a list of  

acceptable forms of ID. 

 

I registered to vote, but  

what do I do if I don’t  

appear on my polling  

place’s list of voters? 
The ACLU answers this question (and many other Election Day kerfuffles)  

here: www.ACLU.org/Know-Your-Rights/What-Do-When-Faced-Voter-Intimidation 

 

Can I take a selfie with my ballot? 
Sadly, not in Alabama (see above). 


